
September 2024 

                                                  

Dear Year 1 Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to the new Autumn Term in Year 1.  We are all very pleased at how well 

the children have settled into their new classes.   

 

We are going to continue to send termly homework out at the beginning of each 

term and the date of when you will need to send in completed work will be 

highlighted on the homework sheet (stuck into your child’s homework book). The 

children will be showcasing their work to their friends in their own class. 

 

Reminders: –  

 Please make sure that all uniform is labelled as we are already finding lots of 

brand new items of clothing with no names on. This also needs to include P.E 

kit that the children come into school wearing. 

 Ties are part of the school uniform and need to be worn. 

 Please ensure that your child is wearing black sensible shoes (not trainers). 

 Earrings need to be taken out before P.E. lessons and Forest School sessions 

(this is both the school’s and Medway’s policy) either at home or by your child 

if they are able to do so. 

 School bags are to be sent in each day with their shared reading book and 

contact book if this needs changing. School bags need to be of a suitable size 

to be stored in their school box. 

 For further information, please check our dress code on the school website  

         https://www.crestinfants.co.uk/  

 

We look forward to working with you over this academic year to provide the best 

outcomes for your child.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns please email into either the school office 

office@crestinf.medway.sch.uk for any general enquiries  

or year1@crestinf.medway.sch.uk for questions or messages that need to be 

addressed by teaching staff. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

The Year 1 Team 
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